
September 5, 2014 

RECElVED 
!<.ANSAS CORPORATION COW!~SIC»I 

SEP 1 5 2014 

LEGAL SECTION 

Dear Thomas A. Day 
Acting Executive Director, 

15-C.oriS- o/4-C.l=ef) 
I, John Elmore am requesting a hearing on the matter of K.A.R. 82-3-400 unauthorized injection 

pressure. I never over pressurized the injection wells! My wife (Patricia) and I filled out the 2008 UC3 

forms (which we save on our computer). We sent these forms in unaware the forms had changed. They 

were returned to us February 28, 2014. So we filled out the 2013 new forms (on the computer). While 

completing the forms the maximum Injection pressure column did not get changed from 250 to 0 lb. on 

the Cummings and Walters Wells. I have 26 injection or disposal wells. This was a clerica l error. Over 

pressurizing never occurred on sight. I am asking that the fines be dropped. 

Sincerely, 

John A. Elmore 


